
                                                

Thursday 14th July 2016 

 

Please note that the contents of this and every newsletter is relevant  

information for both our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 
School Uniform 

A reminder to please pay for any school uniform that you may have ordered recently. 

There are also several items ready for payment and collection in the school office, 

please call in to see if these belong to your child.  

 

Junior Summer Production –“Tuishi Pamoja”  

Our summer production takes place next week on Tuesday 19th July at 2pm & 7pm, and then again on 

Wednesday at 7pm. We will not be issuing tickets as in previous years, but still have an allocation of 

 2 seats per family. We may be able to offer more tickets if there are any seats available prior to each 

show.  Please call into the office to put your name down for your preferred show date. The evening 

performances require the children to be at school from 6.30pm and not before please. 

 

Goodbye Mr B! 

We hope that you will be able to join us on the school field next Thursday evening, 21st July from 6pm to 

wish Mr Bolton a very happy retirement. We will be enjoying a hog roast and would be very grateful for 

any donations of salads or puddings. Please bring a bottle of your choice, there will be juice for the 

children. We will have gazeebos up on the field and seating, or please bring a rug if you prefer. We really 

hope you and your family will be able to join us.  

 

No After School Club 

Please be aware that there will be no after school club in Little Lizards on Friday 22nd July. The school 

will be closing for the summer holidays at 1pm on this day,  and youngsters in Little Lizards can also be 

collected at this time, if this saves parents having to make two journeys. Little Lizrds will be closing at 

3pm. 

 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

The annual Year 6 Leavers assembly will take place in the school hall on Thursday 

21st July at 1.30pm. Everyone is welcome to watch the children reminisce on their 

time at Landewednack and then wish them well as they prepare for Mullion School in 

September.  
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Little Lizards Graduation 

The Little Lizards’ Graduation to Big School ceremony will take 

place on Thursday 21st July in the school hall. The afternoon 

starts at 1.30pm, everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

 

New Reception children – Enrolment Forms 

Please could all enrolment forms given out recently be completed and returned to either Lyndsay or 

Suzanne as soon as possible. 

 

Teddy Bears Picnic Lunch 

We will be having a special Teddy Bears Picnic Lunch on Tuesday 19th July on the school field. Helen can 

provide a school packed lunch with a choice of ham, cheese or tuna sandwich. Alternatively your child can 

bring a packed lunch from home. We would be grateful if you could tell us your child’s choice of sandwich 

if they require a school packed lunch. Please see your child’s class teacher as soon as possible, to enable 

Helen to place the correct food order. Don’t forget to bring your Teddy Bears! 

 

Sports Day 

Unfortunately the weather and our own time constraints have resulted in us 

not being able to reschedule our Sports Day this term.   

 

Little Lizards Summer Holiday Club 

Bookings are still being taken for the Little Lizards Summer Holiday Club. There is a booking form 

available to download on the school website. Alternatively please call 01326 290066 to reserve your 

child’s place. 

 

Sports Assembly 

We will be holding our annual sports assembly on Wednesday 20th July from 1.30pm in the 

school hall. Everyone is welcome to come and celebrate our children’s sporting achievements 

over the last year. 

 

Outstanding accounts and invoices 

We would be grateful if all outstanding accounts and invoices could be settled before the end of term, 

especially if your child is in year 6! This also applies for children in Little Lizards. If you are unsure how 

much you may be owing please see Lyndsay or Suzanne in Little Lizards. 

 

Violin & Brass Lessons 

Hannah and Sara are very keen to welcome new students who 

would like to learn to play the violin or a brass instrument next 

term. If your child is interested please see Lyndsay Bray who 

will pass on their details to Hannah and/or Sara. Hannah has 

also said that she has a number of violins that pupils could borrow as an initial taster 

prior to having weekly lessons.  

 

Rainbow Volunteers Needed 
1st Landewednack Rainbows are looking for some term time help.  

We need parent and friend volunteers to come and help with our sessions 

on a Wednesday from 4.30-5.30pm.  Your help doesn’t need to be every 

week, occasional help would also be welcomed.  To find out more, please 

contact Liz Allcorn on 01326 240184. 
 

 

 



Village Notice 

The fundraising team for The Lizard Lifeboat Station are looking to invite 

anyone who would be interested in helping out at some of their planned 

events this summer. There would be no meetings to attend or committee to 

join (unless you wanted to!) It would just be a case of lending a helping hand 

as and when. If you are, or know of anyone who may be interested please call 

Jan Waring on 07939022788, alternatively see Lyndsay Bray in school. 

 

Advance Notice 

The providers of our school meals, Chartwells will be holding free taster sessions early next term to 

introduce you to their new menu. The first session will be for our infant pupils and their families on 

Monday 12th September at 3.15pm in the school hall. The second session will take place on Monday 19th 

September for our junior pupils and their families, starting again at 3.15pm. This is also an opportunity 

for those children who wouldn’t usually have a school lunch to taste samples of what Helen cooks 

prepares every day. 

 

Little Lizards Beach Day! 

 

Looks like everyone had a fantastic time! 

 

Future Event & Diary Dates. 

Sports Assembly – 20th July 1.30pm 

Junior Summer Production – 19th July 2pm & 7pm & 20th July 7pm 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly – Thursday 21st July 1.30pm 

Little Lizards Graduation – Thursday 21st July 1.30pm 

Party on the Field for Mr B! -Thursday 21st July 6.30pm 

Break Up for the Summer Holidays – Friday 22nd July 1pm & Little Lizards will close at 3.00pm 

Return to School – Wednesday 7th September  

Monday 12th September - KS 1 Taster Session with Chartwells (providers of our school lunches) 3.15pm  

Violin Lessons begin – Tuesday 13th September 

Monday 19th September – KS 2 Taster Session with Chartwells (providers of our school lunches) 3.15pm 

Jeans 4 Genes Day – Friday 23rd September 

Individual & Family Photographs – Monday 26th September 

 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 
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